
 The McDonough Weekly 

Student of the Week 
Sebastian 

Show and Tell 

Madelyn – 2/24 

 February Birthdays 
Mrs. McDonough 2/6 

Jashelle 2/15 
Sebastian 2/18  

(We will celebrate Sebastian 2/20) 
Eli 2/21 

 

Bible:  This week we are learning Bible verse Revelations 3:20, “Here I 
am! I stand at the door and knock. If anyone hears my voice and opens 
the door, I will come in and eat with him and He with me.”  
 
Phonics: This week we are learning and reviewing the special sounds 
“ck” in duck, “o” in go, “st” in stop, “pl” in plane, “sh” in ship, “th” in thick, 
“ay” in pray, “fr” in frog, “e” in me, “tr” in train, and “y” in fly. Please 
practice and continue marking vowels.  
 
Reading: Reading groups will continue this week. Please remember to do 
and turn in Book-its. Book-its are due 2/28 for February.  
 
Handwriting: This week we are learning capital letters T and S. We are 
continuing to learn first names in cursive. Please practice at home. 
 
Math: Addition families 1-8, counting to 100, by 10’s, by 5’s and 
counting nickels, dimes and pennies, number words (one-ten). 
 
Social Studies: We are learning about Africa. 
 
Sign Language: Review School words. 
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www.morningsideacademy.com 

Important Dates:  
 

2/20: Mrs. McDonough returns to school  AND Open 
enrollment begins.  
2/26: Boosterthon Kickoff  
2/27:Spring Picture Day (Girls: please wear church clothes. 
Spring colored long dress or skirt and no spaghetti straps. 
Boys: Please wear nice church clothes). 
3/2: Dr. Seuss Day  If you would like to bring in a Dr. Seuss 
themed food item (example blue Jell-O with red Swedish fish) 
please let me know.  
3/12-3/16: Spring Break  
3/19-3/23: SAT Week. Please make sure your child has a 
healthy breakfast and gets enough sleep. We will do SAT’s 
each morning and have fun playtime in the afternoon. I will 
send more information home soon.  
 

Teacher’s Words: 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I am so glad to be back in the classroom 
teaching your little ones. Thank you 
again Mrs. Chlopek for doing an 
amazing job while I was out.  
 
As we draw near the end of Third 
Quarter please be aware that your child 
should be making good grades (A’s and 
B’s) at this point. We will continue to 
cover all new material into Fourth 
Quarter. If your child is struggling in any 
area please work with them. As a 
reminder we have a test in every 
subject, ever week.  
 
Open –Enrollment began this week. 
That means that all spots are open to 
the public and your child may not have a 
spot next year for First Grade. If you 
have not yet enrolled please do so 
asap. Thank you for understanding.  
 
 In His service, 
Mrs. McDonough 
 
 

Just a reminder Enrollment packets went home 2/3. If you are 
planning to send your child to Morningside Academy for First 
Grade please return the packet to the office as soon as you can. 
There are currently 3 Kindergarten classes and only 2 First Grade 
classes. Re-Enrollment is first come, first serve. Thank you.  


